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Dear Year 6 Pupil, 

The transition from primary school to secondary school isn’t as bad as you 

may think it is. Even if you think it will be really scary or really hard! 

 For a start, you’ll know lots of people in older years from your primary school 

or maybe even some clubs from outside of school. You’ll always be able to 

talk to someone if you’re worried, whether that is your friends, your form tutor 

or your Head of Year. You shouldn’t have to ask for help that much, as most 

of the time, the older years keep themselves to themselves. You’ll also never 

properly get told off if you complete your work to your best standard, hand in 

all of your homework, be on time for lessons and don’t chew gum. 

 I personally think that chewing gum is horrible, it’s a bad habit to get into 

and it will only get you told off if you’re caught chewing it. So, I would try and 

avoid spending money on chewing gum.  

Lots of children, as soon as they hear the words “high school”, worry about 

homework. There is not much to be worried about at all! Most homework set 

is fun and as long as you hand it in on time it’s not bad at all. 

 Another worry when I was in Year 6 was getting lost. The school grounds are 

big, yes, but it’s not difficult to master. There are 5 blocks, each home to a 

group of subjects and every room has a room name. Like C8 is in C-block 

and you might have Maths in that classroom. 

I really hope this has helped and most of the teachers are really nice once 

you’ve been taught by them for a while.  

Best wishes, 

Archie 

 



 

 

 

 

 


